

The London Taxi Drivers Charity for Children Reaches Out to Past Event Attendees

Saturday 20 July, 2024

The London Taxi Drivers Charity for Children Reaches Out to Past Event Attendees for 'preparation' of our 100th Anniversary Celebration

London. UK -

The London Taxi Drivers Charity for Children (LTCFC) is embarking on a special mission to reconnect with individuals who were invited to their parties or taxi outings over the past 50 years or beyond. Formerly known as The London Taxi Drivers' Fund for Underprivileged Children, the charity is celebrating its 100th anniversary in the not so distant future and is keen to gather memories and stories from anyone who has been a part of their journey.

If you or someone you know attended LTCFC events in the past and would like to share your memories, please contact Claire via LTCFC's social media channels or email at c.zazzara@ltcfc.org.uk. Your stories and recollections will be invaluable in commemorating the charity's long-standing commitment to supporting children in London.

Contact: Claire Zazzara

Email: c.zazzara@ltcfc.org.uk

Website: www.ltcfc.org.uk

instagram/X/facebook/tiktok @ltcfc1928

Media:



Related Sectors:

Charities & non-profits ::

Related Keywords:

London :: Black Taxi :: Itcfc1928 :: Taxi ::

Scan Me:



<u>Distributed By Pressat</u> page 1/2



Company Contact:

-

London Taxi Drivers Charity for Children

T. 07956612307

E. <u>c.zazzara@ltcfc.org.uk</u> W. <u>https://www.ltcfc.org.uk</u>

Additional Contact(s):

Claire Zazzara

View Online

Additional Assets:

www.ltcfc.org.uk

Newsroom: Visit our Newsroom for all the latest stories:

https://www.ltcfc.pressat.co.uk

<u>Distributed By Pressat</u> page 2 / 2